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May 13 Motion (unanimously approved): That the board authorize a full review of the 
Standards of Conduct, that such review be conducted by at least three board members 
and the General Counsel, with the participation of the President and President-elect with 
a report to the board of directors at the September meeting.  
 
Background: The current Standards of Conduct should be reviewed and updated as 
appropriate and needed. While the most immediate issue is to bring the Standards into 
compliance with the new bylaws, the move to the downsized board is an opportune time 
to conduct a complete review of the Standards.  
     
 


